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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS 

MAY 5, 2020 
 

Notice is hereby given to all concerned bidders for the following projects: 
ITEM 

NO. 

P.R. NO. 

OFFICE 

PROJECT NAME AMOUNT SOURCE 

OF FUND 

DELIVERY 

PERIOD 

1 GF-20-02-

00047 

CGSD JANITORIAL SERVICES ₱66,761,755.20 GF 1 YEAR 

2 SEF-20-02-

00009 

SCHOOLS SECURITY SERVICES ₱109,575,955.62 SEF 9 MONTHS 

 
RIRR of R.A. 9184 Section 29 Bid Opening – In case the bids cannot be opened as 
scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted 
and reschedule the opening of bids on the soonest possible time through the issuance of 
Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website of the 
procuring entity concerned. 
 
The date of opening of bids shall be on 26 May 2020, at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 By: BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE – GOODS AND SERVICES 
 
 
 
          (SGD) ROWENA T. MACATAO 
                                 Chairperson, QC-BAC Goods and Services 
 
  

May 4, 2020 

 


